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Marion, MA Tabor Academy has received a transformational $10 million commitment from John Fish
’78, P’15 and his wife Cynthia Fish P’15, marking the largest single pledge of support in the school’s
history. Over the past 40 years, John and Cynthia Fish have contributed nearly $20 million in
support of Tabor Academy and its priorities, including most recently the resodding of the Upper
Chapel Field and the addition of turf to the new Fish Field.

The Fish family has been a long-time advocate for education and a dedicated supporter of Tabor
Academy. The Fish family’s generous financial commitment will have a lasting impact on Tabor and
will strengthen the foundation of the “School by the Sea” for many generations to come. 

Head of school Tony Jaccaci said, “We are deeply grateful to John and Cyndy for this inspirational
gift that will allow us to change lives in profound and transformational ways at Tabor.? John and
Cyndy live the values of our school, and this generosity is a testament to their commitment to
connect, serve and lead.? A gift of this magnitude will make a deep difference in providing the best
education possible for our students and I know will motivate others to support as well.” 

This investment directly supports Tabor’s Mapping Our Journey strategic plan, advancing key
priorities that ensure students and faculty thrive. The gift will focus on three critical areas: 

 1) Empowering excellence: Faculty and staff support; 

2) Thriving together as teams; and 

3) Enriching minds, enabling dreams. 

A Tabor education should be within reach for all talented students who seek it. A significant portion
of this gift will be dedicated to financial aid, ensuring that our ‘best-fit’ students – regardless of
financial circumstances —can access all that Tabor has to offer. 

“Each year, we see a growing number of applicants in need of financial aid, and each year we must
turn away accomplished young people who would surely have thrived at Tabor. This gift will allow us
to accept more students with the potential to have a positive impact on the Tabor community,” said
Rachael Beare, associate head of school for external affairs. 

“John and Cyndy’s generosity has shaped Tabor in profound ways. Their unwavering commitment
ensures that our school remains strong, accessible, and true to its mission,” said Stephen Ginter,
director of advancement. 

“Tabor Academy will always hold a very special place in my heart. While attending Tabor in high
school, I built lasting relationships with teachers and coaches who changed my life forever. Through



Tabor academics and athletics, I learned the value of collaboration, leadership, courage and caring
— core values that are important to me today. But most importantly, at Tabor I learned winning isn’t
normal and that anything is possible if you believe in yourself,” said John Fish. “Cyndy and I are
thrilled to support this incredible institution of learning and its ambitious plans for the future.” 
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